
 

 

Town of Bradley 
Annual Meeting 
Tuesday April 19, 2016 
5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Supervisor Joan Hilgendorf called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors: Joan 
Hilgendorf, Bill Jelinek, Robert Eisenman, Clerk: Kari Kiser, Treasurer: Phyllis Evans 
and fourteen residents. Absent was Chairperson Kevin Koth.  
 
Following the Pledge of Allegiance the clerk read the minutes of the last annual 
meeting. Motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Harry Gladwin, seconded 
by John Swarmer. Motion passed on a voice vote. 
 
The treasurer passed out the annual report. There were no questions about the report. 
 
John Swarmer made a motion to authorize the Town Board to dispose of personal 

property and equipment at their discretion. Byron Lange seconded the motion. The 

motion passed on a voice vote. 

John Swarmer then made a motion to allow the Town Board to buy equipment not to 
exceed the amount in the equipment fund, currently there is $157,668.71 in the 
equipment fund. Sharon Eisenman making the second. The motion passed on a voice 
vote. 
 
Byron Lange made a motion to set April 18, 2017 at 5:30PM for the next annual 
meeting. Gary Hilgendorf made the second. Motion passed on a voice vote. 
 
As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:36PM with John 
Swarmer making the motion and Gary Hilgendorf seconding to move into the Regular 
Town Board Meeting. 
 
 
 
Kari Kiser - Clerk 
 

 


